
 

 

 
         Date: 27 Sep 2024 
 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents and Caregivers, 

We are excited to share important information about the upcoming Year 5 Camp, taking place from 
October 28th to November 1st. Please read this letter carefully as it contains crucial details and 
reminders. 

  

Camp Schedule: 
We have divided the year group into two camps: 

• Group 1 (Classes 5DM, 5JC, 5LF): 

Monday, October 28th (8:30 AM) to Wednesday, October 30th (2:30 PM) 

• Group 2 (Classes 5EG, 5JO): 

Wednesday, October 30th (8:30 AM) to Friday, November 1st (2:30 PM) 

Note: We have made special arrangements for a small number of students in 5EG and 5JO regarding 
Diwali celebrations. If this applies to your child, their class teacher will have already contacted you 
privately. 

  

Important Dates and Information: 

1. Registration Deadline: Friday, October 4th, 2024, 3:00 PM 

o Please complete the TIG online school camp registration form for each child: 

o TREASURE ISLAND PROGRAMME REGISTRATION FORM 

2. Camp Preparation: 

o Student 'What to Bring' List: CLICK HERE  

o TIG website for additional information: http://www.treasureislandhk.com 

3. Camp Presentations: 

o For students: Wednesday, October 2nd at school 

o For parents: Wednesday, October 2nd at 4:00 PM via Zoom 

(Zoom link will be shared closer to the date) 

https://www.treasureislandhk.com/tig-school-registrations/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yt1eyOb1G5Y6z4MT9EnPCbuydR-o2iq2/edit
http://www.treasureislandhk.com/


 

 

4. Bag Check: Wednesday 23rd October 

• Students bring their BIG packed camp bag to school 

• Teachers will help them to check contents and make sure that everything is labelled 

and also so that students know how to re-pack all their belongings 

  

We strongly encourage all parents to attend the Zoom presentation to learn more about the camp 
activities, safety measures and to ask any questions you may have. 

  

If you have any concerns or queries, please don't hesitate to contact your child's class teacher. We 
look forward to providing your children with an enriching and memorable camping experience! 

  

Best regards, 

The Year 5 Team 

 


